
 

 

LashamGlide Entries Accepted and Late Entries invited, 21st March 2016 

At the deadline for entries prioritised according to IGC ranking we have received 70 entries for 

LashamGlide:  31 in the 15 metre class, 13 in the 18 metre class and 24 in the Open Class. We are 

pleased to confirm acceptance of entry for all Overseas pilots who applied for entry before the 

deadline. 

Late Entries: We now invite further entries up to our agreed class limits which will be accepted in 

order of date of entry (late entries from British pilots entering the 15 metre and Open Class 

Nationals will be handled in accordance with BGA Competition Rules late entry procedures). 

British and Overseas pilots wishing to enter any LashamGlide class should apply for entry using the 

on-line entry form on the LashamGlide website or by contacting the Lasham office. 

18 Metre Class: British pilots considering late entry for the LashamGlide 18 metre class should note 

that whilst this will be rated as a Regional competition, it will be run to the Nationals requirements 

of BGA Competition Rules including task setting, scoring and launch priority. With a very high 

standard of international entries, including many experienced and highly ranked overseas pilots 

this is expected to be a very exciting and competitive class. 

Andy Davis, Competition Director. 

 

 

 


